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This year CFA reviewed and approved the MUSE and SOSA RFPs. CFA reviewed Disciplinary 

Standards for Electrical and Computer Engineering, Philosophy, Health and Exercise Science, 

and approved new Disciplinary Standards for EASE and Philosophy. CFA completed work on 

several charges: “Modification of Teaching Duties”, “RPD Regarding Librarians”, “Modification 

of Scholarly Expectations for COVID-19”, “Teacher-Scholar Charge”, “Faculty Office Hour 

Charge” and “Chair Eligibility” charges. 

 

CFA will continue work on the “Timeline for Promotion Appeals and PRC timeline” over the 

next few months and hopes to share a new version of the Reappointment and Promotions 

Document that is much easier to use and free of errors. CFA, in conjunction with the SOSA 

Council, is continuing work on the “SOSA charge” in the fall semester. CFA will also begin 

work on the “Advising Assessment” charge next year. 

  

  


